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To whom it may concern,

I am writing this letter with regards to the review of the premises license at the New
Inn, Tutbury. I live about 100 yards away and with previous tenants of the pub I have
heard noise and have seen police present, however since the change of management I
have heard no noise or disruption. I believe that this is the quietest the pub has been in
the past 3 years. [ have lived in the village for 20 years.

Yours sincerely,




